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February  2025 

Monthly  Newsletter  

Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

February at Bobbie Noonan’s is full of love and friendship. Read 
below to find out the school happenings during the month.  

13230 Cedar  Creek Ct .  

Homer Glen,  IL  60491  

708-301-3939  

 

Upcoming Events 

• February 2 
Happy Groundhog’s 
Day! 

• February 3 
Begin Scheduling 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences 

• February 6 
Dentist Visit 

• February 10 
Bookmobile 

• February 12 
Lincoln’s Birthday 

• February 13 and 
14 

Valentine’s Parties  

• February 14 
Public Registration 
Opens 

• February 17 
Random Acts of 
Kindness Day 
• February 17 and 
18 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences- NO 
PRESCHOOL (9-12) 
OPEN FOR DAYCARE 
ONLY 
• February 19 & 20 
Show and Tell 

• February 27 & 28 
Indoor Fire Drills 

 
      

 
 

 
 
 

BOBBIE NOONAN’S SOCIAL MEDIA   
We will be a fun snowman competition between all of the 
Bobbie Noonan’s locations the week of 2/17-2/21.  Please like, 
and share our project with your friends on social media. 
 

Parent Teacher Conferences 
Parent Teacher Conferences will be scheduled for Monday and 
Tuesday, February 17 and 18. There will be NO PRESCHOOL 
CLASSES ON THESE DAYS. OPEN FOR DAYCARE STUDENTS ONLY.  
Daycare Parents will get to sign up for a conference in the 
foyer starting February 3. Preschool parents will be sent 
home a slip with a date and time they can either confirm, or 
ask to change.  
 
  

Summer 2025 and Fall 2025-26 Registration is still open.  Please 
understand that even if your child currently attends Bobbie 
Noonan’s, they still need to re-register for summer and fall.  

 
Half Single Child Fall Registration $50 

Half Family Registration $75 
BY February 14th!  

 
The summer activity fee is $35 per child.  

 
If you have not received a registration form, please feel free to 
contact Tara or Christine to have one sent home with your child. 
Don’t miss out on another great school year at Bobbie Noonan’s! 

Public Registration opens on February 14.  



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Outside Play: What will the weather be like today?  Please remember to label 
your child’s outerwear clearly. The daycare children will be going outside as 
often as weather permits. They will need their snow pants, boots, hats, and 
gloves. If they wear their boots to school, please send a pair of shoes for them 
to change into. 
 
Dental Health Month: February is Dental Health month. To aide in our 
learning about dental health we will be learning how to brush our teeth, floss 
our teeth, what a trip to the dentist is like, and good foods to eat to help keep 
our teeth healthy. A dentist will be visiting our school on February 6.    
 

 
For Every 

Child, 
Everyday, 

Another 
Adventure  

In Learning 

We’re on the Web! 
www.bobbienoonans.com 

homer.director@bobbienoonans.com 

Page 2 of 2 School Newsletter Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care  

 

 

    Happy Birthday!!!!! 

2/3 Kenzie Ramlawi 
2/9 Brayden Carter 
2/10 Mackenzie Dexter 
2/16 Camden Finke 
2/22 Lucas MingXuan-Zhou 
2/26 Sadie Cannella 
 

 

Tax Time 
 For Income tax purposes our information is listed below: 

 
Bobbie Noonan’s Child Care 

13230 Cedar Creek Ct. 
Homer Glen, IL 60441 
Tax ID #:  36-416-1899 

 
If you would like to receive a print out, please contact the office in 
writing or by email at homer.director@bobbienoonans.com  
 
 

Happy Valentine’s Day! 
The children are busy preparing for their Valentine’s Day parties. Our Parties 
will be on Thursday and Friday, February 13 and 14. If your child does not 
attend either day, we would like to invite them to come to one of our party 
days from 9AM-12PM. If you choose to bring a treat, please keep our nutrition 
policy of foods with no sugars, additives, or preservatives in mind. Please label 
cards to “my friend” or “my classmate.” Some classrooms have asked for the 
children to bring in decorated boxes, please bring a decorated box, with an 
opening, to collect their Valentines, if asked to do so! 
Party Counts are as follows: 
Ms. Amy’s Young Nursery: 8 
Ms. Melissa’s Nursery: 11 
Mrs. Christine’s Junior Homeroom: 11 
Ms. Christina’s Junior Homeroom: 15 
Each Pre-K Homeroom: 10 
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